
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

POLICY REVIEW SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING  

OCTOBER 17, 2018 MINUTES 

 

 

 

Roll Call:    Rich Regnier, Chris Rutledge and Scott Ryder 

Absent:  None 

Also Present:   Andy Longey, Assistant Superintendent 

Audience:  None 

 

 

 

Call to Order: 

Mr. Regnier called the Policy Committee to order at 5:34 PM. 

 

3000 Series Discussion & Review: 

Committee members finished their discussion and review of the 3000 Series from CABE.  The 

3000 Series will be sent to CABE for a First Reading at an upcoming BOE meeting. 

 

Items from the Table:  

Mr. Rutledge presented a proposed new policy regarding Outside Items in the Classrooms and 

Offices.  This new policy will be sent to CABE to include with our policies. 

 

The next Policy Committee meeting will be held on November 20th at 5:30 PM at Enfield High 

School before the NHS Induction Ceremony. 

 

Committee members received copies of the 4000 Series.  

 

Adjournment: 

Mr. Rutledge moved, seconded by Mr. Ryder to adjourn the October 17, 2018 Policy Committee 

meeting.  A vote of Policy Committee members by show-of-hands 3-0-0 passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting stood adjourned at 6:15 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Andy Longey 

Assistant Superintendent  


